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Board Direction 
PL27.248160 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on June 13th 2017.  

 

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the 

Inspector’s recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations. 

 
Reasons and Considerations 
 

Having regard to the pattern of development in the area, the recessed siting of the 

proposed dwelling house in relation to the laneway, known as The Gardens, would 

be discordant with the existing character of the streetscape and its introduction 

would risk the establishment of an adverse precedent for such sitings in the future. 

Owing to the position of the building the rear first floor bedroom window would also 

result in excessive overlooking of and a loss of privacy to these adjoining residential 

properties. Consequently, the proposed dwelling house would be seriously injurious 

to the amenities of residential properties in its vicinity and so it would be contrary to 

the proper planning and sustainable development of the area. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 13.06.17 

 Paul Hyde   

 


